
 

 

PTFA Weekly newsletter 19th March           

 
 

Thank you all for your support over the last year and your understanding during these difficult times. 

 

All our events are postponed. 

 

We are hoping to be able to run the Silent Disco and the Colour Run at a later date and the tickets 

you have purchased will still be valid.   

 

We hope that you will support us by attending the events at a later date or even choosing to donate 

the money you have spent to FOSIS and the PTFA.  We have incurred costs for these events and this 

could directly impact our fundraising for the new playground equipment.  

 

If you do wish to have a refund for any tickets you have bought please could you email 

pta@shirleyschools.co.uk with the information.  This may take us a little while so please bear with 

us.   

 

In the meantime you can continue to support the fundraising efforts by using the links below when 

shopping with amazon or loads of online retailers.   

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sjsptfa/?fbclid=IwAR1GZz2Oc_2PBKEGlP9wkjM

cVbz92U1I6OXnP1aHEwmAChKk1gKcYGy2NBA 
 

 

Don’t forget that there is also the school lottery – think we could all do with a win at the moment.  

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/shirley-junior-school 
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